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Page Revisions to Effluent and Waste Disposal Semi-Annual Report
for July 1, 1983 through December 31, 1983

The Semi-Annual Effluent and Waste Report for July 1, 1983 through
December 31, 1984 has been revised to incorporate Sr-89 and Sr-90 analysis
results that arrived from our contractor too late to be incorporated in the
report submitted on March 1, 1984. We also analyzed for Fe-55, but the
results were below the lower level of detection.

Please replace pages 6 and 7 of the subject report with the attached
revised pages.
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Fred L. Fey, General Superintendent
Radiation Protection and Chemistry

cc: Document Control Desk, USNRC (1)
Project Manager, USNRC
Resident Inspector, USNRC
G. Charnoff
MPCA l$ . S S.-

Attn: J. W. Ferman i

Nuclear Support Services , i
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